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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP  

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: August 20, 2009 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-42: 218-226 West St. Charles Road (The Pointe at Lombard) – Request for a 

Fourth Time Extension 

    

For your review and consideration attached is a copy of a letter received from International Real Estate 

Development (Inland) dated July 31, 2009 requesting a time extension for The Pointe of Lombard.  
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